

17 December 2012

Excellency,

I am delighted to extend to you an invitation to participate in a special cultural event "New Year's Concert of the 67th Session of the UN General Assembly", which I will jointly host with the United Nations Secretary-General, H.E. Mr. Ban Ki-moon. The event will take place at 6pm on 14 January 2013 in the General Assembly Hall at UN Headquarters in New York.

The Viva Vox Choir from Belgrade will grace us with an evening of a capella arrangements of world pop, rock and classical music. The concert will be followed by a private cocktail reception at the ambassadorial level in the Visitor's Lobby of the General Assembly Hall, at 7.30pm.

A formal invitation and two additional concert tickets for your mission staff will be available for pick-up later this week.

I look forward to your participation in this memorable event.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Vuk Jeremic

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York